
Errata 
In the April 2016 issue of In Brief, in “2016 Oregon Legislative Session,” the legislative summary for House Bill 4143 was for 
the bill as introduced rather than for the bill as enacted. Specifically, the notice period for terminating a residential tenancy 
of longer than a year in duration is still 60 days, not 90 days as stated.  
 


